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June 25, 1981 ',
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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director D v.s.$'s
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'

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation -

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission % N
Washington, DC 20555 /m -

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Auxiliary Feedwater System
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454, 50-455, i

50-456 and 50-457

References (a): March 10, 1980, letter from
D. F. Ross to All W and CE PWR

-

Applicants

(b): May 22, 1980, letter from D. L.
Peoples to H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr. Denton:

This is to inform you of our revised schedule for providing
the information requested in reference (a) regarding auxiliary
feedwater systems at Byron and Braidwood Stations. All of the
information and analyses requested will be submitted to the NRC by
August 15, 1981.

Please let us know by August 1, 1981, if copies should be
sent directly to any NRC contractor.

One (1) original and fifty-nine (59) copies of this letter
are provided for your use.

Very truly yours,

* *

T.R. Tramm
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 300(
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